
 

THE LAWG 647 MODEL 

PRESENTS TRENDS AND REVERSALS 

For week of 

2019-03-17 

For the past many years we have relied on our in-house long-term model to help us in 

identifying the long-term underlying trends, and projecting the weekly closing prices 

needed to reverse those trends.  Like all models, ours is not perfect or always correct 

but we find that it provides us with valuable information and helps in formulating our 

trading strategy.    

WORD TO THE WISE 
Past performance is not indicative of future results.  The information contained in this 

report is intended for informational purposes only and is the opinion of the writer and 

may change at any time.  This information was compiled from sources believed to be 

reliable but accuracy cannot be and is not guaranteed.  There is no warranty, expressed 

or implied, in regards to this information for any particular purpose.  There is 

SIGNIFICANT RISK involved in trading futures and or options on futures and may not 

be suitable for all investors.  Investors should consider these RISKS   and evaluate their 

suitability based on their financial conditions.  No one should ever consider trading 

futures or options on futures with anything other than RISK CAPITAL.  This information 

is provided freely and is NOT in the capacity of a trading advisor.  NO LIABILITY on the 

part of the author exists for any trading loss you may incur in the use of this 

information.  Information provided is not to be construed as an offer to sell or solicitation 

to buy any commodity or security named herein.   

WELCOME TO THE WONDERFUL WORLD OF THE  

LAWG647 MODEL (THE MODEL)  

All comments are derived from the LAWG647 MODEL 

 

  

 



 

SEE BELOW 

COMMODITY TREND REVERSES ON 

A  

FRIDAY CLOSE  

AT OR 

LAST WEEKLY 

CLOSE 

RSI RED 

ALERT 

STATUS? 

INCREASED 

VOLATILITY? 

  

RECOMMENDED  

COURSE OF ACTION 

  

 

MAY 
CORN 

LOWER 
3/01 

Above 386 ¾                     373 ¼                 48   

 

 

  

  

  

 

Closed .09 cents higher Friday 

to Friday. Both Positive and 

negative indicators are within 

the first standard deviations of 

the 188 week average.  

Continue to look for higher 

levels to sell.  

 

MAY 
SOYBEANS 

LOWER 

03/15 

Above 923 ¾                         909 ¼         48    

 

 

 Closed 13 ½  cents higher 
Friday to Friday.    Both 
Positive and negative 

indicators remain with the 
first standard deviations of 

the 188 week average.    Look 
for levels to sell. 

 

 

MAY 
SOYBEAN 

MEAL 

LOWER 

2/22 

 

Above 31870 31080 54   

  

  

 

  Closed $7.10 higher Friday 
to Friday.  Both Positive and 
negative indicators remain 

with the first standard 
deviations of the 188 week 

average. Continue to look for 
higher levels to sell.       

 

   MAY 
WHEAT 

 

LOWER 
02/22 

Above 525                          462 ¼                               47  

  

 

   

 

  

Closed 22 ¾ cents higher 

Friday to Friday. The negative 

indicator has retraced to 

within the 1st Standard 

deviation of the 188 week 

average. Will continue to look 

for  dips for short term buying 

opportunity. 

     

 

        



APRIL 
CATTLE 

HIGHER 

12/21 

Below 12470 12910 55   

  

  

  

 

Closed $.57 cents lower 
Friday to Friday.  Look for 

levels to buy. Both Positive 
and negative indicators 

remain with the first 
standard deviations of the 

188 week average, 
advantage positive. 

     

 

APRIL 
HOGS 

HIGHER Below 3985 6880 73   

  

  

  

          

Closed $8.25 higher Friday to 
Friday.  Trend changed to the 

positive.  Be careful if 
buying.  As of Friday’s close 

the positive indicator is 7 
standard deviations above 

the 188 week average. 

 

MAY 
FEEDERS 

HIGHER 

03/01 

Below 14567 14845 58   

 

 

 

Closed $.07 lower Friday to 
Friday. Both Positive and 

negative indicators remain 
within the first standard 

deviations of the 188 week 
average. Advantage positive, 

look for levels to buy.   
 
                      

 

        

APRIL 
GOLD 

HIGHER Below 129610 130290 49  RED ALERT 

  

  

  

 

Gold closed $3.60 higher 
Friday to Friday. Look for 

levels to buy. Both Positive 
and negative indicators 

remain with the first 
standard deviations of the 

188 week average.        

 

MAY 
SILVER 

LOWER 

ON 03/08 

Above 15862 15324 45   

  

 

Silver closed .025 cents lower 
Friday to Friday.  Both 
positive and negative 

indicators remain with the 
first standard deviations of 

the 188 week average, 
advantage the negative.  

Look for levels to sell.      

 

MAY 
COPPER 

HIGHER 

ON 1/18 

Below 26715 29060 55  

 

Copper closed .0125 cents 
higher Friday to Friday. Both 

positive and negative 
indicators remain within the 

   



first standard deviations of 
the 188 week average. Look 

for further downside 
corrections before buying. 

         

        

JUNE 
CRUDE OIL 

HIGHER 

ON 02/01 

Below 5311 5912 63 

 

   

 

 

  

 

  Closed $ 1.25 higher Friday 
to Friday.   Both positive and 
negative indicators remain 

within the first standard 
deviations of the 188 week 
average.  Advantage to the 

upside. 

 

        

MAY 
COTTON 

HIGHER 

03/15 

Below 7044 7550 57   

  

  

  

 

 

 

Closed $ 2.01 cents higher 
Friday to Friday.   Both 
positive and negative 

indicators remain within the 
first standard deviations of 

the 188 week average, 
advantage positive.   Trend 
changed look for levels to 

buy. 

 

MAY 
COCOA 

LOWER 
03/01 

ABOVE 2388 2197 44   

  

  

   

 

  

 

   Closed 1 points lower 
Friday to Friday. Both 
positive and negative 

indicators remain with the 
first standard deviations of 

the 188 week average, 
advantage the negative.  

Look for higher levels to sell.       

 

MAY 
COFFEE 

LOWER 

ON 12-6 

Above 10720 
 

9780 44   

 

 

 

Traded $.70 cents lower 
Friday to Friday.   Both 
positive and negative 

indicators remain within the 
first standard deviations of 
the 188 week average. Look 

for rallies to sell.               

 

MAY 
SUGAR 

LOWER 

03-08 

 Above 1292 1252 48  

   

Closed 34 points higher 
Friday to Friday. Both 
Positive and negative 

indicators remain with the 
first standard deviations of 

 50-50 



the 188 week average. Look 
for levels to sell.     

        

JUNE 30 YEAR 
BONDS 

LOWER  

03/01 

Above 14819 14606 56   

 

Closed 7 points higher Friday 

to Friday. Look for values to 

sell. 

  

 

JUNE  
E-MINI S&P’S 

HIGHER Below 2600 2829.75 66   

 

 

Closed 77.75points higher 

Friday to Friday.  Both Positive   

indicator retakes advantage   

Look for lower levels to buy. 

 

        

JUNE U.S. $ 
INDEX 

HIGHER Below 94761 96050 50 RED ALERT  

  

 

Closed .709 points lower 
Friday to Friday. Look for 

levels to buy.  Both Positive 
and negative indicators 

remain with the first 
standard deviations of the 

188 week average.     
     

 

JUNE 
CANADIAN $ 

HIGHER 
ON 

02/01 

Below .7435 .7509 45 RED ALERT  

   

  

Closed 36 points higher 
Friday to Friday. Look for 
levels to buy. Positive and 
negative indicators remain 

with the first standard 
deviations of the 188 week 

average.   
    

 

        

        

        

         

 


